

77 River Road Clifton, NJ 07014-2099 tel 973.284.0123 fax 973.284.4122

29 March 2007

William Bavagnoli President Specialized Storage Systems 30 Sherwood Ln Unit 9 Fairfield, NJ 07004

Dear William:

We would like to take this moment to congratulate you and your organization for the successful completion of our mezzanine project.

As you are aware, our project required a highly specialized mezzanine with moveable sections and non-standard outline dimensions. While other suppliers expressed concern over our unusual requirements, your organization rose to the challenge and delivered a quality product that has exceeded our expectations. Just recently, we utilized some of the specialty features of our mezzanin and completed a critical material handling task on time and with minimal labor cost.

Please also thank your installation group for their courteous and professional manner in observin our lab cleanliness and noise restrictions during construction.

Sincerely,

Ann West-Pettit

Procurement Manager

Augelo Tedosco

In West-Peth

Angelo Tedesco

Senior Technical Consultant

han hudwe

Lou Ludwig

Technical Consultant